
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

THERE IS NO UPDATE ON THE SURING TRANSMITTER FUND AS THERE WAS NO MAIL 

DELIVERY YESTERDAY. IT REMAINS TO BE SEEN IF WE’LL GET MAIL TODAY SINCE THIS 

IS A TUESDAY. 

THIS WEEK, I’M MAKING FINAL PREPARATIONS FOR OUR BUS TRIP TO MACKINAC 

ISLAND. WE LEAVE SUNDAY MORNING AND RETURN TUESDAY AFTERNOON. THIS IS THE 

FINAL TRIP OF THE YEAR BUT WE ARE ALREADY WORKING ON OUR TRIPS FOR NEXT 

YEAR. PLANNED DESTINATIONS INCLUDE BRANSON, THE DELLS, THE CREATION 

MUSEUM AND ARK AND MACKINAC ISLAND. WE’RE ALSO WORKING ON LINING UP OUR 

CONCERTS FOR NEXT YEAR. WHICH REMINDS ME TO REMIND YOU TO GET YOUR TICKETS 

SOON FOR OUR NOVEMBER 23RD CONCERT WITH ERNIE HAASE & SIGNATURE SOUND AT 

THE OCONTO FALLS HIGH SCHOOL PAC. YOU CAN PURCHASE TICKETS ONLINE AT 

WRVM.ORG OR BY CALL 920-842-2900. 

WE ENJOYED HEARING FROM OUR LISTENERS DURING OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. 

HERE ARE JUST A COUPLE OF THE LETTERS WE RECEIVED. 

[LUANNE] We are blessed to be in northern WI 5-6 months of the year, and I don't think there are many 

days that go by that I don't have WRVM on for the positive, godly music and word! It is an encouragement 

and blessing to me and so very many others! Thank you for being a "light" in our beautiful part of God's 

creation! 

[JANE – GREEN BAY]  Congratulations on the blessed work you do and have done for Lord 

through the radio station. I have been listening since 2006 on 102.7 FM. I enjoy the morning show 

with the guys and their jokes, stories and national days of the month as well as the news from 

around the world.  It's a joyful way to wake up on dark, gloomy and dreary days.  I enjoy listening 

to you on my cell phone at work.  Listening to you allows me to hear the programs and music that 

encourage and enlighten my day. I find it interesting to hear all the different places around the 

world the people that tune into WRVM. My husband and I went on the bus trip to Branson, MO 

this spring and enjoyed the fellowship with all on the bus as well as the shows and activities that 

were offered.  I encourage others to take advantage of these wonderful trips offered by 

WRVM. May God continue to bless all of you with the talents and abilities that keep spreading the 

Saving Word of God to a sinful world.  You are a blessing to all of your listeners far and near. 

YOUR GIFTS AND PRAYERS MAKE THIS RADIO MINISTRY POSSIBLE. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


